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SPMU REVISITS NONGSYNRIEH, SOUTH 

WEST KHASI HILLS 

 

The SPMU team revisited the proposed sites 

at Nongsynrieh, South West Khasi Hills on 8th 

April, 2019. Minor suggestions were made to 

the already existing plans which have also 

been approved for estimation. 

 

For more information contact:  

John Kearney Wanniang 9862125526 

 

 

 

SPMU REVISITS MARSHILONG, SOUTH WEST KHASI HILLS 

 

The SPMU also revisited the proposed sites at Marshilong 

village, South West Khasi Hills on 8th April, 2019. Plans are 

pending approval whilst also awaiting technical specialist from 

SPMU for further information.  

For more information contact:  

John Kearney Wanniang 9862125526 

 

 

 

 

 

VIDEO DOCUMENTATION DONE AT GONGDENGGRE 

AND RONGENGGRE, WEST GARO HILLS DISTRICT 

 

On 8th April, 2019 the DPMU from West Garo Hills District 

assisted Purple House Shillong in video documenting the 

degraded land at two villages- Gongdenggre and 

Rongenggre which are both under Rongram Block, West Garo 

Hills. The video documentation was done in order to help us 

understand the types of degradation along with their root 

causes. This will later on be useful during district mobilization 

phase. 

 

 

For more information contact: 

Jachang N Sangma 9862389927 

 

 

 

 

VIDEO DOCUMENTATION DONE AT DILMA 

SONGGITAL, NORTH GARO HILLS DISTRICT 

Purple House Shillong assisted the DPMU on 10th 

April, 2019 with video documentation of Dilma 

Songgital village which is under Resubelpara 

block, North Garo Hills District. The purpose of 

filming included an interview with the oldest 

person in the village Mr. Soronsingh Ch. Marak 

who spoke on the village conditions. The VNRMC 

president and secretary also spoke on plans they 

are about to take through the project. 

 

 

For more information contact:  

Celine R Sangma 8575261578 

 


